Booster club

Ball hockey begins May 13

The Georgetown Ball Hockey Association will begin play May 13, said league president Doug Pembleton. Originally the league was to begin on May 6, this coming Sunday.

Pembleton said as of now there will be six teams in the league. He said there is still time to add two more teams but interested parties must act now.

The May 13 games, which will count in the league standings, will be played in Brampton, with the season getting underway at Georgetown Memorial Arena on May 15.

Pembleton said there is a good possibility that there will be a booster club set up

at the Lion's Hall, situated behind Memorial, after Thursday night games. The teams will see action on Tuesdays, Thursdays and Sundays.

The Brampton league, which the Georgetown league is affiliated with, has pub nights after their Sunday night games.

If the league is successful in getting a permit to have a booster club, then Pembleton said there will be video tapes of games played that evening for the players to view.

The league president also says that there are still openings available for players. Interested people should phone Pembleton at 877-0243.



BASEBALL BEGINS

The Georgetown baseball rep teams began their tryouts over the weekend. Above Brad McMeekin, trying out for the midget squad, watches the ball he has just hit sail into the outfletd.

(Herald photo)

4-Town team wins consolation

The Georgetown 4-Town Pee Wees ended the season in strong fashlon taking the consolation championship in a tournament in Bolton.

In the first game the undernamed Georgetown outfit jumped ahead 2-0 against Toronto Olympians but tired and were nipped 5-4.

To win the consolation the Pee Wees had to face the North York Toros twice. They won the second game 6-3 and then their third game 7-3.

Phil Wickens and Pat Primerano led the attack with five goals each. However, coach Riv Kennedy said that on the whole they all performed very well.

During the Easter weekend the Pee Wees, hosted Cornwall for three games and took 9-1, 6-3 and 6-1 victories.

"The whole team really came together for those games," Kennedy said. "They played their best hockey of the season."

There is a chance Georgetown will visit Cornwall for a set of games during the Victoria Day weekend.

Alcott tennis is registering

Applications are now being accepted for players wishing to tryout for the Gordon Alcott Tennis club "B" mixed teams.

Anyone interested in vying for a spot is asked to contact Tony Hall at 877-4398. Calls should be made after 6 p.m.

The lights will not be in use at the club until the official opening for the season on May 12.

However, players interested in playing for the teams can practise until dusk before the lights are put into



Ministry of Housing

ASSISTED HOUSING SURVEY -FAMILY HOUSING

- : IF YOU HAVE ONE OR MORE CHILDREN AND
- IF YOUR PRESENT ACCOMMODATION IS INADEQUATE

- YOUR INCOME IS MODEST
- IF YOU ARE WILLING TO RELOCATE TO MILTON

THIS IS OF INTEREST TO YOU!

The Ontario Ministry of Housing with the Support of your Council wishes to determine the need for family housing to be located in Milton.

Your response will assist the Ministry in deciding whether the proposed 21 unit townhouse project is feasible for a site presently owned by the Ministry on Bronte Street In Milton.

The demand for rent-geared-to-income accommodation can only be determined it you respond. Interested families should file an application with the local housing authority by May 7, 1979.

APPLICATIONS AND ADDITIONAL IN-FORMATION ARE AVAILABLE FROM THE MUNICIPAL CLERKS' OFFICE IN MILTON AND HALTON HILLS and from:

> Housing Manager **Haiton Housing Authority** 139 Thomas St. Oakville, Ontario, L6J 3A9. Telephone No. 884-4261

Players needed for summer hockey

There are still some openings for players in the Georgetown Summer Hock-

ey League. However, interested players are urged to sign up soon as registration is expected to close soon.

Players can register at King Submarine on Mountainview Road with the registration fee being \$35.

Play in the four-team league will get underway in June.

You're ahead on a

HONDA

COME, MEET & TALK

OTTO JELINEK

ACTON CURLING CLUB

CHURCHILL ROAD NORTH ACTON

THURSDAY, MAY 10 7:30 P.M.



CALL

Authorized by: R. J. New, 233 King Street. Oakville, Ontario Official Agent for Otto Jelinek..



OTTO JELINEK

For Further Information

853-1270

Let's give Halton a strong voice in Ottawa

Brampton



379 Main St. N.

Brampton Ontario

Phone 459-4270